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Dear	Parents	and	Carers,	
	
Despite	being	extremely	busy	at	this	time	of	year,	I	have	always	found	time	
to	visit	school	to	allow	your	children	in	FS2	to	Year	6	to	share	their	Christmas	
wishes	with	me	in	my	Winter	Wonderland	Grotto.			
	
This	year	due	to	the	current	situation,	I	am	sadly	unable	to	visit	school	in	
person	however,	I	have	arranged	a	virtual	call	from	my	workshop	in	the	
North	Pole.	Children	will	be	invited	individually	to	the	school	hall	where	I	will	
appear	on	the	big	screen,	they	will	be	able	to	share	their	Christmas	wish	list	
with	me	and	my	trusted	Beeston	elves	will	pass	on	a	gift	on	my	behalf.		
	
I	am	looking	forward	to	meeting	all	of	your	lovely	children	and	I	hope	you	all	
manage	to	have	a	very,	Merry	Christmas!	
	
Love	and	Best	Wishes,	
 
Santa	x		
 
 
 
If you would like your child to visit Santa, during the week commencing 7th December, tickets 

will be priced at £5.00, which includes a chocolate present and a mounted photograph.  
Please contact the school office if your child has any diagnosed food allergies. 

 
Please send the correct money in a sealed envelope clearly marked with your child’s 

name, class and ‘Visit to Santa’. The guest list will close on Friday 3rd December 2020. 


